
1

Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole

From: luntsea@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, November 07, 2010 1:34 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: sbrpa@aol.com
Subject: Local Coastal Plan

Honorable  Board of Supervisors,
        Please retain local control.  A local coastal plan similar to that at the City of Santa Barbara at least retains local 
government control of private property rights, an d does not cede local control to technocrats at the State of CA , who 
attempt to take over our coast.  
Witness the revetment fiasco at Goleta Beach.  The state of CA can build and maintain revetments to protect state 
highways, yet they refuse to allow the County to preserve our own parks.  Please resist this invasion of local control by 
the already almost bankrupt State of 
California.    Leon Lunt 517 Carriage Hill Court, Santa Barbara County. 
(retired County of S B employee)


